
















Friday, February 9, 2024.To apply for this outstanding opportunity, please electronically submit
your resume and a cover letter of interest to The Byers Group: OPD@byersgroupca.com.
The letter of interest should outline why you are interested in joining the City of Oakland and
your relevant accomplishments.

The City of Oakland is an equal employment opportunity employer and encourages all qualified
individuals to apply for this exceptional career opportunity.

http://www.byersgroupca.com/
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